
 
GLOBAL SAFETY FIELD INVESTIGATIONS 

DCS6281 
URGENT - DISTRIBUTE IMMEDIATELY 

 
Date: September 13, 2022 
  
Subject: N212345943-02 - Safety Recall 
 High Voltage Battery May Melt or Burn  
 Final Remedy for New/Unsold Dealer Inventory Vehicles  
 Additional Vehicles Have Been Moved to ‘Open’ Status  
 UPDATED POPULATION REPORT FROM EARLIER MESSAGE 
  
Models: 2020 – 2022 Chevrolet Bolt EV  
 2022 Chevrolet Bolt EUV 
  
To: All General Motors Dealers 
 
 Earlier today a message was sent out informing dealers additional 

VINs had been released for Safety Recall - N212345943-02.  We have 
received reports from the field that VINs may have been incorrectly 
associated with dealers BAC’s in the Stock VIN List.  Attached is an 
updated Stock VIN List. 

  
 We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused. 
 
END OF MESSAGE 
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